

May 20, 2020

Dear LEARN Families,

The State Educational Resource Center (SERC) has asked districts across the state to share this opportunity with all Connecticut families.

SERC is facilitating a focus group **today**, **Wednesday**, **May 20**, **2020**, **from 5:30-6:30pm** to gather the perspective of parents specifically about the options being explored for reopening schools in Connecticut. SERC intends to submit thoughts, ideas, and perspectives from the focus group to the State Department of Education for consideration by the Governor's Reopen Connecticut Advisory Group. Below is the Zoom link to participate in the focus group.

Focus Group Zoom link: https://ctserc.zoom.us/j/99988422941?pwd=cUIOL0JqeVN3cmxKS0I4T1pHUUZBQT09

Meeting ID: 999 8842 2941

Password: 068666 One tap mobile

+13126266799,,99988422941#,,1#,068666# US (Chicago)

+19292056099,,99988422941#,,1#,068666# US (New York)

## Dial by your location

- +1 312 626 6799 US (Chicago)
- +1 929 205 6099 US (New York)
- +1 301 715 8592 US (Germantown)
- +1 346 248 7799 US (Houston)
- +1 669 900 6833 US (San Jose)
- +1 253 215 8782 US (Tacoma)

Meeting ID: 999 8842 2941

Password: 068666

Find your local number: https://ctserc.zoom.us/u/ab6gFbmgLw

Thank you in advance for participating in this opportunity.

Sincerely,

Kate Ericson

Executive Director